
 

 

Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
catherine.wang@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 
Our File No.: 4206450001 

January 11, 2010 

Via IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of 
Cleartel Communications, Inc. 
SUPPLEMENT 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Cleartel Communications, Inc. (“CCI”), attached is the verification that was 
mistakenly omitted from CCI’s letter dated November 25, 2009 (IB Confirmation No. 
IB2009007701), surrendering its International Section 214 Authorization (IB File No. 
ITC-214-19990729-00457).  Please associate this verification with that letter. 

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Brett Ferenchak at 
202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel for Cleartel 

 






